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Notice to City of Tulsa Residents
We need your help to stop the adoption of Election District Plan 2011 that diminishes the voice of working 
people at a time when the current politicians are adamant about taking away collective bargaining rights. 

Call your city councilors and tell them to vote against the District Plan 2011. The city council meets on 
Thursday, June  16  to vote on “Resolution of City of Tulsa, Election District Commission, Adopting Election 
District Plan 2011”

Councilors Jack Henderson, Maria Barnes, and Roscoe Turner, who always support Working Families, are 
voting No on the District Plan 2011.

We need your help by calling the remaining six councilors and tell them to vote against the redistricting plan.

Dist 1. Jack Henderson 918-596-1921 dist1@tulsacouncil.org
* Dist 2. Rick Westcott 918-596-1922 dist2@tulsacouncil.org

Dist 3. Roscoe Turner 918-596-1923 dist3@tulsacouncil.org
Dist 4. Maria Barnes 918-596-1924 dist4@tulsacouncil.org

* Dist 5. Chris Trail 918-596-1925 dist5@tulsacouncil.org
* Dist 6. Jim Mautino 918-596-1926 dist6@tulsacouncil.org
* Dist 7. John Eagleton 918-596-1927 dist7@tulsacouncil.org
* Dist 8. Bill Christiansen 918-596-1928 dist8@tulsacouncil.org
* Dist 9. GT Bynum 918-596-1929 dist9@tulsacouncil.org
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